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CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
 

Reid Road Sanitary Sewer 
 

January 2nd to January 22nd, 2015 
 
Please be aware that Copcan Contracting Ltd has been contracted by the Regional District of 
Nanaimo to perform works involved with the extension of the existing Sanitary Sewer along 
Reid Road between property numbers 816 to 838 Reid Road.  In general the work will include 
the installation of 134 metres of sewer piping including 2 new manholes. 
 
The scope of work will require that the workzone between 816 and 836 Reid Road be closed 
during construction hours, but will be opened up after hours.  Therefore, it will be necessary 
to detour thru-traffic around the construction activities.  Access for local residents will be 
maintained. 
 
Copcan will strive to minimize disturbances during construction, however, certain 
disruptions will be unavoidable.    During construction we are requesting that there be ‘No 
Parking’ on the closed section of Reid Road to allow construction equipment to operate in a 
safe and efficient manner.  Access to your homes will be maintained at all times. 
 
For residents of 815, 816, 822, 825, 832, 833 Reid Rd and 808 Wembley Rd, prior to 
construction, a stake will be placed at your property line to mark the proposed location of 
your new sanitary sewer service connection.  If you would prefer the connection in a 
different location, please contact Ian Todd at (250) 739-3835, prior to January 5th, to review 
the feasibility of a new location. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this project we kindly ask that you 
direct all inquiries through the Regional District of Nanaimo. 
 
Should you have any concerns regarding active construction activities or access within the 
construction project please contact Copcan Contracting Ltd at (250) 754-7260. 
 
Your patience and understanding during this period is greatly appreciated.  

 


